From: Thuaire, Charles
Sent: 07 May 2019 10:06

To: Planning Subject: FW: 2019/1357/P

Please register this objection on m3 and trim ta

Charles Thuaire Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867



From: Cupid, Sonia <Sonia.Cupid@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 May 2019 10:00

To: Thuaire, Charles < Charles. Thuaire@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: FW: 2019/1357/P

Dear Charles,

Please see the email below from an interested party.

Kind regards

Sonia Cupid Planning Assistant

Telephone: 020 7974 2090



From: Ken Rohrbach Sent: 07 May 2019 08:09

To: Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: 2019/1357/P

Dear Planning Board -

My name is Ken Rohrbach and I am a tenant from flat 24 of <u>8 Newton Street</u> and my flat faces the side service street of the Hoxton Hotel as well as onto Newton Street. (Flats are situated on corners.) I am on the 6th floor of the dwelling.

Per subject project, although a door may already exist from the previous coffee shop that was located there, WHY does the hotel need a late night access on the Newton St side of the street when there is ANOTHER door just around the corner on High Holborn PLUS, as well, the main entrance which is *just a few feet further down High Holborn?*

1

Surely they don't need two entrances on a same corner and maybe a suggestion can be made to close up the entrance on Newton Street altogether, at least allocate it as an "emergency exit"?

It is very correct to understand that this Street is 99% RESIDENTIAL.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Regards, Ken Rohrbach Mobile

Sent from my iPad

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.